Contents

Submission No: 1101	K Wells	1503
Submission No: 1102	Marlene White	1504
Submission No: 1103	B Chylek	1505
Submission No: 1104	Daveena Dawrant	1506
Submission No: 1105	Pauline Robinson	1507
Submission No: 1106	L Beswarick	1508
Submission No: 1107	Lyn Somerville	1509
Submission No: 1108	Judy Bance	1510
Submission No: 1109	Vera Flynn	1511
Submission No: 1110	Mary Graves	1512
Submission No: 1111	Lauris Lander	1513
Submission No: 1112	Mavis Julian	1514
Submission No: 1113	Gordon Graves	1515
Submission No: 1114	Alexa Hale	1516
Submission No: 1115	Helen (Bob) Fleming	1517
Submission No: 1116	Thelma Luxton	1518
Submission No: 1117	Hannah	1519
Submission No: 1118	Michael Bruce	1520
Submission No: 1119	Shaylee chapman	1521
Submission No: 1120	Sarah McIntyre	1522
Submission No: 1121	Chris Barry & Justine Driver	1523
Submission No: 1122	Colleen Frederickson	1525
Submission No: 1123	Pauline Priest	1527
Submission No: 1124	Miah Francis	1528
Submission No: 1125	Blyde Jenny	1529
Submission No: 1126	Eoin O'Mahony	1530
Submission No: 1127	Jessica	1532
Submission No: 1128	Dene McManus	1534
Submission No: 1129	Ben Snooks	1535
Submission No: 1130	Kuvarji	1536
Submission No: 1131	Fiona Lacey	1538
Submission No: 1132	Donna Yeats	1539
Submission No: 1133	Glenn	1540
Submission No: 1134	Roger	1541
Submission No: 1135	Kelly Collins	1542
Submission No: 1136	Heather Walker	1543
Submission No: 1137	Kim	1544
Submission No. 1128	Kirctio Lovall	15/15

Submission No: 1139	Ross Calgher	1546
Submission No: 1140	Alex	1548
Submission No: 1141	Robyn Clement	1550
Submission No: 1142	Bronwyn Gower	1552
Submission No: 1143	Jan Fenton	1553
Submission No: 1144	Daryl Hayman	1555
Submission No: 1145	Liam Richard O'Neill	1556
Submission No: 1146	Deanna Bosenius	1558
Submission No: 1147	Pakarang Yimpoonsap	1559
Submission No: 1148	Blake Cheer	1560
Submission No: 1149	Liz Gooch	1561
Submission No: 1150	Erin	1563
Submission No: 1151	Marinus van der Kooij	1564
Submission No: 1152	Leah Daish	1566
Submission No: 1153	Henry Marchant	1567
Submission No: 1154	Daryl Parker	1568
Submission No: 1155	Lacey	1570
Submission No: 1156	Scott Denholm	1572
Submission No: 1157	Anna Major	1573
Submission No: 1158	Bryan	1574
Submission No: 1159	Steve Whitehouse	1575
Submission No: 1160	Liza Albers	1576
Submission No: 1161	Louise	1578
Submission No: 1162	Andrew Rowe	1579
Submission No: 1163	Sanna Karlsson	1580
Submission No: 1164	Nick Isaac	1581
Submission No: 1165	Caine Chamberlain	1582
Submission No: 1166	Jill Ridgewell	1584
Submission No: 1167	Andrew	1585
Submission No: 1168	Carolyn Haydon	1586
Submission No: 1169	Danielle Washer	1588
Submission No: 1170	Mel Hunt	1590
Submission No: 1171	Leonie	1591
Submission No: 1172	John Starrenburg	1593
Submission No: 1173	Amanda Lilo	1594
Submission No: 1174	Frances	1595
Submission No: 1175	Bevan Herbert	1596
Submission No: 1176	Chloe	1598
Submission No: 1177	Justin Vercoe	1599
Submission No. 1178	lack	1600

Submission No: 1179	George Moffat	1602
Submission No: 1180	Henry Moffat	1603
Submission No: 1181	Manuel Luque	1604
Submission No: 1182	Anne Julian	1605
Submission No: 1183	Robert Oliver	1607
Submission No: 1184	Tracy Prier	1609
Submission No: 1185	Benjamin Honeyfield	1611
Submission No: 1186	Lisa Hamilton	1612
Submission No: 1187	Diane Doehring	1614
Submission No: 1188	Viv Standen	1615
Submission No: 1189	Terry Duynhoven	1616
Submission No: 1190	Tory Dryden	1618
Submission No: 1191	Becks Paris	1619
Submission No: 1192	Andrew Heal	1620
Submission No: 1193	Judith Lamb	1622
Submission No: 1194	Dave Perry	1623
Submission No: 1195	L Fenerty	1625
Submission No: 1196	Luke Leylander	1627
Submission No: 1197	Nicky Perry	1628
Submission No: 1198	Olivia Perry	1629
Submission No: 1199	Hamish Perry	1630
Submission No. 1200	Matthew Cathcart	1631

Office Use Only: 31-A

Submission No: 1101 K Wells

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 32-A

Submission No: 1102 Marlene White

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 33-A

Submission No: 1103 B Chylek

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 34-A

Submission No: 1104 Daveena Dawrant

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 35-A

Submission No: 1105 Pauline Robinson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 36-A

Submission No: 1106 L Beswarick

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 37-A

Submission No: 1107 Lyn Somerville

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 38-A

Submission No: 1108 Judy Bance

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 39-A

Submission No: 1109 Vera Flynn

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 40-A

Submission No: 1110 Mary Graves

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 41-A

Submission No: 1111 Lauris Lander

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 42-A

Submission No: 1112 Mavis Julian

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 43-A

Submission No: 1113 Gordon Graves

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 44-A

Submission No: 1114 Alexa Hale

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Office Use Only: 45-A

Submission No: 1115 Helen (Bob) Fleming

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Postcard submission

What else?

Office Use Only: 46-A

Submission No: 1116 Thelma Luxton

Organisation: Urenui Onaero Liaison Committee

Wish to speak to the Council: No

SECURITY AT URENUI DOMAIN ON NEW YEARS EVE 2021.

The above committee wish to ensure that the council will continue to provide security on the Urenui Domain on New Year's Eve, 31st December 2021.

Rationale:

This security has been provided by the Council for over 10 years and wish that this is maintained to ensure the Domain is kept trouble free during the celebrations. The population increases to upwards of 3000 for this period and by maintaining a secure presence it is paramount to maintaining safety.

Thelma Luxton Secretary Urenui Onaero Liaison Committee.

Office Use Only: 2517

Submission No: 1117 Hannah

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Electric cars are worse than standard petrol cars! The batteries are made from horrendous chemicals and cost so much to replace. Invest in better public transport or consider vehicle sharing

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Don't bother fixing the yarrow stadium tear it down and sell for housing sections and contribute that fund into building a massive multi sports arena

Office Use Only: 2526

Submission No: 1118 Michael Bruce

Organisation: Guangzhou Holdings Ltd

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

What about sewage in Urenui?It it is needed NOW

Office Use Only: 2527

Submission No: 1119 Shaylee chapman

Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 2528

Submission No: 1120 Sarah McIntyre

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Please enable horse riders to be users of the tracks and trails network

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

The multi-sport hub should not be built at the current NP racecourse site. There are other site options e.g. near the airport that would be a much better and future proof location.

Office Use Only: 2529

Submission No: 1121 Chris Barry & Justine Driver

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

NPDC should offer water charge discount to low income families if meters are introduced NPDC could encourage developers and home owners to install rain water tanks by offering a rebate or interest free loan.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

Be great if NPDC could introduce policies that actively discourage urban sprawl and encourage living in or close to CBD. This would save a lot on future infrastructure costs, make for a more vibrant CBD and greatly lower our carbon emissions, especially from transport and energy consumption.

Office Use Only: 2530

Submission No: 1122 Colleen Frederickson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

A pipe burst in front of my house. The bloke said they were gonna replace, but I'm pretty sure they just patched it and called it a job done. It's gonna need replacing anyway, just do it.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Don't introduce water meters. It's a stupid idea. It just means poor people with big families get punished. Water is a human right.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

There are a thousand more important things to worry about. Who cares about a fancy walkway when pipes are bursting??

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

It would be cool to have this eventually, but again, there are more important things to do.

Office Use Only: 2534

Submission No: 1123 Pauline Priest

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

Please encourage rain water collection on all new builds and make it easy for homeowners to install tanks and required plumbing on existing homes

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Concentrate on the traverse first, then the walkway.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 2537

Submission No: 1124 Miah Francis

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 2538

Submission No: 1125 Blyde Jenny

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

We already pay for water in our rates. Water meters would be a double tax

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

More trails are badly needed. Becoming a very popular pastime

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

Really against the rebuilding of yarrow stadium most uneccessary expenditure. One stand would be more than adequate.

Office Use Only: 2541

Submission No: 1126 Eoin O'Mahony

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Fix the infrastructure before wasting money on recreational projects like the walkway etc.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

No water meters. Just be smarter with our rates. Stop wasting money on art gallery's nobody visits, walkways and other pointless attractions. I pay my rates for infrastructure water, roads, waste disposal etc. Look after the basics first.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Fund it with the money you raised from selling leaseholds.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Sort out our infrastructure first before spending our hard earned rates on frivolous pursuits!!

What else?

Will the results of this survey be published or be available to us ratepayers?

Office Use Only: 2555

Submission No: 1127 Jessica

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Water is a necessity and brown water is NOT OK!! All Inglewood tap water should be drinkablw. priority one!

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

I say no to water meters in Inglewood until water is as good as the rest of tramaki

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

1,600 hectares I think the extra \$60 mil needs to be in the kitty.. a lot more than the foreshore to look after!

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

If your going to build a hub put it first in the list so the revenue can come in faster. Although as a non sports person a major one in Stratford would be fine for taranaki. Encourage people to live/venture out of the main hub and not as far as people in bigger cities travel for sports

Office Use Only: 2556

Submission No: 1128 Dene McManus

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

My concern with water meters is that they don't discriminate between small or large households. Thus one will definitely do well but the other will have a harder time, due to more showers or toilet flushes and even increased water usage for washing etc.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Comments

I haven't opted in this as I'm currently not a user of it. But from what I've seen, it's awesome but...there are those who think that it is some sort of racetrack. But I personally think there needs to be some sort security monitoring/recording system as a deterrent.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

I'm not against it but sports costs have gotten a bit out of hand

Office Use Only: 2557

Submission No: 1129 Ben Snooks

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 2558

Submission No: 1130 Kuvarji

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I hope there is a longterm plan to mitigate the same thing happening to future generations

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Tracks and trails have had significant work put in them over the past two term, it is not necessary.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Proud of our council for making this a priority!

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Yay, this is going to beneficial in so many ways!

What else?

Its great to see the things that are important to us in this list of actions to come!

Office Use Only: 2561

Submission No: 1131 Fiona Lacey

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

.....

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Does this include a indoor swimming pool for competitors to train and compete in? Especially one that can cope with a New Zealand or Inter provincial swim meets. The ones we have are too small and cannot cope with a lot of spectators and swimmers. We are also in desperate need of a council indoor Learn to swim pool

Office Use Only: 2564

Submission No: 1132 Donna Yeats

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 2568

Submission No: 1133 Glenn

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 2574

Submission No: 1134 Roger

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

Start also managing your costs. It's simply not sustainable to have rates rising above CPI year after year. There remains a lot of wastage.

Office Use Only: 2576

Submission No: 1135 Kelly Collins

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 2577

Submission No: 1136 Heather Walker

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Water meters will help make people more aware of what they are using and help people become more mindful of their water use.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 2578

Submission No: 1137 Kim

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

I hated water meters in Whangarei when we lived there. If a leak happened and the house owner was unaware by the time it was noticed there was thousands of dollars owed for water usage so it floored. I hated them. Pay like we do now through our rates

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Don't need more at the moment can go on hold

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

WSting money which is obviously needed in the stormwater area

Office Use Only: 2580

Submission No: 1138 Kirstie Lovell

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 2585

Submission No: 1139 Ross Calgher

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

council has received Millions from Developers for new area for water and sewerage . these funds have disapeared into council coffer to be spent on non water items .

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

water meters a con you will remove the standard yearly charge , then increase the paymnets for water meters . the cost spent on these tax gathers will be better spent on the water system

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

these people have paid rates for core items . this needs to be adressed at little cost to ratepayers

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

the Waitara extension is a must and should be top priority

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

education is the key for this so called climate change . i feel it is again a total con that will cause all people very dearly in the pockets

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

more important things nerd to be done . this is a want not a need . water . sewerage roads rubbish are needs not wants . we are already paying out millions for the cock up at the yarrow stadium

What else?

council needs to look more at needs not wants . we are in very trying times . jobs being lost bushiness closing. stop the ego trip stop funding Len lie

Office Use Only: 2587

Submission No: 1140 Alex

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 1. Do nothing. Status quo. No additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

I don't care what you do just don't charge me for it I already pay the state an a horrendous portion of what I earn, no rates hike, no water meter that costs... ask the government they've got all my money get it from somewhere else.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

No water meter. No additional costs for people who already can't afford what you ask for

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Comments

Fix it unless it's gonna be something I get billed for again ask the government for money

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

This is honestly a waste of time... the generation that goes outside will have died off in 20 years or so

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Comments

Add a zero to that and make the government pay it

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Cesars circus is a waste of input, I'd suggest arts and music but the chrome house of worship to an artist that isn't even a kiwi that no one knows suggests you can't get that right either. Put money into intellect not pugilistic displays

What else?

Life has never been harder... stop reaching in pockets... your shit effects every aspect of our society and those in the higher end of the middle are struggling so the lower end of the socioeconomic structure must be suffering... so whatever you decide to do... no rates hike, no meters no more hidden charges... reach into the governments pockets not the people's.

Office Use Only: 2588

Submission No: 1141 Robyn Clement

Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Start now so the next generation does not have to fund the broken down system that needs upgrading

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

A very good idea

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Start the plan

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This is a fantastic tourist attraction

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Yes we definitely need to start this plan

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Not on my priority list at the moment

What else?

Please, we need to get serious about our rubbish that litters our roadsides and waterways, I would like to see our very own purpose built plastic recycling plant converting the plastic into areas such as roading, footpaths etc, follow Sweden's example of totally sustainable communities. This will stop our rubbish been sent elsewhere for other to deal with.

Office Use Only: 2590

Submission No: 1142 Bronwyn Gower

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Comments

You are already putting in Water Meyers where you can, so why are you even asking the rate payer?

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 2591

Submission No: 1143 Jan Fenton

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Plumbing etc is the most important thing that peoples rate should go towards as with out water concert events will be unable to go ahead in New Plymouth no use have lovely stadiums rugby stadiums etc if you don't have water.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

It is ridiculous that we are facing this as there has been so many new builds in New Plymouth if it was helped funded for every new build to install water tanks we would not have water shortages and also be in a better position in the case of a civil emergency as the more water the tanks the better. We should be look at trying to get people to install water tanks in all new and any exisiting homes that we can.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

It is like maintenance on your own home these things need maintenance all the time so you do not have these urge expenses coming up.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Once again we have all these things they need to be maintained so they do not require urge big amounts to be spent.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

My feeling are that vehicle fleet is a waste of money as it is not as if those cars been driven now will be taken off the road they will still be driven around polluting only with somebody else driving them if rate continue to climb like they are the general population will be must longer before they will be upgrading to more electrified cars.so I don't feel that replacing them would be any advantage at all.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Water should come before the sports hub as well as traffic roads as New Plymouth can not cope with the influx of people at the racecourse when we have events now like Americana woman etc. Also in current situation with Covid 19 is putting everything in one area maybe the best idea. Doing up already existing hubs would be money better spent why can you not use the rugby stadium for other sports.

Office Use Only: 2593

Submission No: 1144 Daryl Hayman

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 2594

Submission No: 1145 Liam Richard O'Neill

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Why has the focus of Council spending been on 'cultural and sport' projects like the Len Lye Centre and Sports Hub? I understand we need tourists. Yet without infrastructure such as proper plumbing, sewerage, public lavatories, power lines, roads, and other amenities if tourists come here and see how poorly we maintain our city then it is a self-defeating effort.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

I do not believe water metres are the solution. I am in favour of the council actually going out, identifying the defective pipes that are leaking, and then repairing or replacing the broken pipes. If the council, past and present, had actually taken the time to do routine proper maintenance then we would not be in such a dire situation.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Waitara is often forgotten about. I am glad the city council is focusing its efforts in the outlying communities of New Plymouth.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

I think, that with the Corona Virus situation, given that we will not have anywhere near the level of tourist traffic as we once had for quite some time, that giving the tracks a small boost over the next ten years would be preferable so that the council can focus on delivering what is needed right now for the community.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

The CAF is admirable. I do however think planting trees, particularly native flora, is much more urgent than the need to electrify the vehicle fleet. As the infrastructure for charging electric cars is not very well established in New Zealand yet.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

I am currently not in favour of the sports hub. As I think, with all honesty, that we have other pressing urgencies facing our community. I also object to the ratepayers being billed on their rates for the sports hub when some segments of the community will never use it. I also object to ratepayers having to pay for Yarrows Stadium, once again when some residents never use it. Make no mistake, I love sport, however we have an abundance of parks, cricket clubs, rugby clubs, bowls clubs, all of whom have their own turfs. As well as the hockey turf in town also. I do not see why we need a multi-sport hub when there are already plenty of grounds available for a variety of sports codes.

Office Use Only: 2595

Submission No: 1146 Deanna Bosenius

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This is definitely something that needs to be prioritised.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

I think people would use less water if they were made more aware that it is an issue. I've lived in NP since December and never heard that we should be restricting water use.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 2596

Submission No: 1147 Pakarang Yimpoonsap

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 2606

Submission No: 1148 Blake Cheer

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

The need is now! This is not just a multi sport hub it will impact positively on the wellbeing of the community. Can't get pushing it back!

Office Use Only: 2607

Submission No: 1149 Liz Gooch

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Our plumbing should not have been allowed to get to this state. Water pipe replacement should be a part of ongoing planned maintenance. Leaky pipes, evidenced by continual wet spots on roads or pavements need to be dealt with urgently.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Unfortunately you only offer 1 option which does not include water meters. I believe water meters are not a water saving device as those prepared to pay will continue to use as much water as they wish and will not be prepared to limit their usage based on council requests. A preferable system would be to encourage people to buy/use water tanks - council could either offer a one off payment for the householder or help with installation.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

What has happened to the soccer hub which was planned for the corner of Airport Drive and SH3? Will a single multi-sport hub be able to cope with the growing population sport demands and consequently the parking situation ie how long before the population outgrows the sports hub?

Office Use Only: 2608

Submission No: 1150 Erin

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

This is essential! It would be so much better for the communities, encouraging people (young and not so young) to participate and enjoy sport! All in one place!

Office Use Only: 2609

Submission No: 1151 Marinus van der Kooij

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Must be done but within budget and using other assets to pay for it.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Use the money to provide better water resources. NP is growing and needs this. We are constantly under water restrictions as far as I can remember for the last 20 years. Do we need to concrete our lawns? Please develope new water resources and reservoirs. This is needed not wayer meters. Why these questions again when these questions were asked late last year? Not to your liking because the poll resulted answer wass 'no water meters'.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

We have to prioritise. We have a good town and no need to expand at present. Water resources first!

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

No 1 is goog enough at present.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

NP needs this.

What else?

As mentioned, budget for operational project first.

Office Use Only: 2611

Submission No: 1152 Leah Daish

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 2615

Submission No: 1153 Henry Marchant

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 2627

Submission No: 1154 Daryl Parker

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Comments

There has been 30 years of under funding of existing infrastructure and now when the shit is about to hit the fan, you the NPDC expect the ratepayers to be the free bank of New Plymouth, well think again.

Saving water and water meters

Comments

If money had been put aside over the last 30 years NP would not be in the state it is. Yes money needs to be spent on infrastructure but this should have been allow for over the last 30 years, not now.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

No money should be spent on infrastructure

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

No again spend money on infrastructure first

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

No spend money on infrastructure first.

Office Use Only: 2628

Submission No: 1155 Lacey

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

No water meters. All new builds to have water tank as part of consent.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Far more important things to focus on i feel.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Council electric cars should come out of personal council funding NOT my tax payer money.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

If you are going to build it at the racecourse then you MUST implement either lights or roundabouts at the main intersections to the racecourse. Its a nightmare to get out of those intersections already!

What else?

Can you please stop bleeding money on unimportant projects??? What has happened to this council?? We the people have completely lost confidence in the council. For a few years now NPDC have been of no benefit to our region if I'm completely honest. We need a total overhaul of our councilors. Where's the waterpark for our kids we have asked for , for years? Fix the potholes, properly!!!! Put some bloody roundabouts along sh3 instead of just lowering the speed limit to 80! Its not the roads its the terrible NZ drivers so implement proper safety precautions to try lower these incidents.

Office Use Only: 2629

Submission No: 1156 Scott Denholm

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 2631

Submission No: 1157 Anna Major

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 2638

Submission No: 1158 Bryan

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Only one option without water meters. Cmon you can do better than that

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Don't do anything put the money towards water

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 2639

Submission No: 1159 Steve Whitehouse

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

We already pay way to much for rates let alone having to pay for water

Office Use Only: 2645

Submission No: 1160 Liza Albers

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Get on to it, replace and upgrade, you have neglected this and done nothing despite this being part of the rates fee

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Water meters is not the solution to a population that has more than doubled. You can't keep having more and more people using from the same reservoir you need to increase capacity. We are one of the wettist regions and yet all they water which falls freely daily during our wet periods is wasted as the reservoir is at capacity, then with only a couple of weeks without rain, restrictions are in. Water meters will impact on our large families, poor families who can't afford fancy appliances. It will affect rentals, and quite likely breaches the TOW. Stop trying to make people pay for a basic human right. educate. My experience is that it is businesses using water irresponsible, sprinklers going on sun divisions in the middle of summer, concrete layers etc. How about all new build have to have a water tank for gardens from their first system, or for flushing toilets etc.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Where do you get these numbers from? It seems you get given a cost and then double it like yarrow's stadium. You told rate payers it would cost nearly \$20 million more than than the actual cost.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

How about the race course be closed and Stratford and Hawera race course be utilused, the conversation and stupidity of carrying horses into the middle of town when most of them live on the outskirts of new Plymouth and Stratford. Make the sports hub, with a proper olympic sized pool, the acuatic centre is not enough to service new plymouth

What else?

Start listening to the community and do some pepper forward thinking. The way you keep allowing me sub division after sub division with no new infrastructure.. Using the same congested arterial and other roads, the same water reservoir, it's sorry sighted and NP will be just like Aucland if we keep going at this rate.

Office Use Only: 2647

Submission No: 1161 Louise

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

I might change my view on water meters if I had an idea of what would be a charge rate

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

I think the more we do to improve tracks etc the better as it will attract so many more people to the region, better for the economy as well as for locals to enjoy

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Improve what we already have don't build more

Office Use Only: 2651

Submission No: 1162 Andrew Rowe

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Comments

Not wanting to pay for water rates by being on a water meter its not fare and I'm only on benefit alot of us can't afford to live already living week to week with other rising cost like gas what next no food in our homes

Saving water and water meters

Comments

Stop buying ur stupid art like you wind wand and that could of gone into it in stead

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Developing a multi-sport hub

Comments

Is this my problem I hate sports why should I hav ho pay for it with ur water meter

What else?

No way am I happy about ur water meter u will be take money from ppl that can't afford it

Office Use Only: 2652

Submission No: 1163 Sanna Karlsson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 2653

Submission No: 1164 Nick Isaac

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Definately no water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

It's a sham

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 2655

Submission No: 1165 Caine Chamberlain

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Shut that awful Len Lye building and use the savings to help pay for the plumbing.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

No one should have a water meter. It's just another burden on the rate payer.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

They are adequate already. Stop trying to burden the ratepayer.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Biggest joke in history. The amount China spews out means anything we do is an utter waste of time.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Once again stop trying to think of ways to spend our money.

What else?

Murray Chong for Mayor.

Office Use Only: 2656

Submission No: 1166 Jill Ridgewell

Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Will save this and other subjects for my personal oral presentation to council.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Comments

Look at alternatives to above. they exist, they are there. Your council staff have closed eyes to any alternative options which circumnavigate the nepotism of "the boys' club" and the back handers which are now employed.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

We do not need this. It is an extravagance in a time of hardship for many in our community. When the pot is low do not spend more. Don't commit our children to the ongoing running costs and rates which will then impact rents.

Office Use Only: 2665

Submission No: 1167 Andrew

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 2668

Submission No: 1168 Carolyn Haydon

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Why has the council not fixed this over the years and let it get you this state? Is someone being held accountable?

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Why are you not building things like reservoirs, it rains enough in New Plymouth. It feels like all you want to do is charge rate payers for everything rather than take a hit at the council

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

What else?

I feel confused in this day and age with social media why you simply cannot get a snapshot of your community's comments from your post on Facebook. People are passionate about this and put their feelings out there for public opinion/scrutiny rather than in secret through this survey

Office Use Only: 2669

Submission No: 1169 Danielle Washer

Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I want to see our rivers and beaches safe to swim in again, especially the Te Henui Robert mouth

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I only think water meters souls be used is our ears went down significantly first, I don't want to pay for both, high rates and water

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

We do not need a sports hub when our rivers and beaches are not safe to swim in

What else?

I also think the outdoor seating in Devon st east is a waste of money and parking spaces. It's hardly used and what about the 9 months a year they are not being used cause of bad weather, I also think the te henui walkway entrance need a pedestrian crossing near by to connect the 2 for ppl in a wheelchair or people with bikes or pushchairs, it will also allow down trucks that come racing down there too fast and shake the houses and bridge violently

Office Use Only: 2672

Submission No: 1170 Mel Hunt

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

Securing our clean water supply is far more important than any other project. People and animals can only last very limited time without water.

Office Use Only: 2678

Submission No: 1171 Leonie

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Fund households to put in water tanks to catch rain water as well. I think we need to get everyone actively participating in environmentally friendly and sustainability programs for the future.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

Prepare for the rebound of tourism. Taranaki is a goldmine and it is totally underutilized in this market! There is so much potential here, it's basically untouched and this is what our overseas visitors are wanting, a real connection with locals, real New Zealand.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Taranaki is way behind the rest of the country with this type of infrastructure. I've recently moved back here after 20years and it's like nothing has changed! Apart from the coastal walkway, that's amazing! Taranaki needs to catch up!

What else?

I think Taranaki should take a more drastic approach to sustainability and environmentally friendly infrastructure. Become the leaders in this area creating good publicity for the region for the future of tourism and health and well-being of the people. Start giving NZ the clean green image again that has been tarnished over the years. NZ is way behind the rest of the world.

Office Use Only: 2679

Submission No: 1172 John Starrenburg

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 2684

Submission No: 1173 Amanda Lilo

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 2687

Submission No: 1174 Frances

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 2691

Submission No: 1175 Bevan Herbert

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Sewerage and stormwater needs to be upgraded everywhere to provide room for expansion on housing development as there is clearly a housing crisis in New plymouth and all of nz and npdc seems to be the only council without a plan to provide the means for housing to be developed to solve this problem.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

Introducing water meters will be a good way of determining who uses the most water but will it save money for the people who don't? Will it just cause a hassle?

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Stormwater in waitara definitely need to be improved it is the reason that development of waitara housing has come to a standstill and this issue needs to be addressed sooner than a 10 year plan

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This is not a priority it would be nice to see this but it is not going to help the way of life for people that are going without housing. A house is a necessity where as a walkway is something we don't really need.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

This would be nice to se also but is not really a necessity of life and should be put on the backburner until electric cars are improved

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This is a good decision to start the building of this later in the 10 year plan which should be also the same with the walkways

What else?

I think that we should focus on things that are a necessity first and then move on to things that are more of a want and not necessarily some thing we need such as a sports hub and a walkway

Office Use Only: 2697

Submission No: 1176 Chloe

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 2706

Submission No: 1177 Justin Vercoe

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 2708

Submission No: 1178 Jack

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Just do it

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Comments

Rivers not profit

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Comments

Waitara should decide

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

For the little extra rates the third option provides so many advantages. This will do more for climate change that electric cars. Invest far more in this. Also though, you need to stop dogs running wild on these walkways (leash control isn't enough when idiots have long leads and take up the entire walkway) and figure out a way to slow down people on ebikes (total respect to people who get speed up on their own accord, but ebikes are causing issues). Coastal walkway to Oakura would be amazing, and then to Okato maybe?

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Comments

Yes, but accelerate walkways rather than electric cars. And plant way more trees and do it quicker. Plant them in Bell Block (Hickford park farm) and in poorer parts of town. Climate change will lead to urban heat problems so need to plant trees today so they provide cool places in the future for those that will most need them. Also use this to tidy up some of the crappier parks in the city (you focus too much on keeping a few good).

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Make sports pay for it more. Use it to improve entrance to Pukekura Park. Get rid of racecourse or at least charge them rent

What else?

You need to invest more in parks, playgrounds and keeping the city looking good. Invest more in keeping sewage out of waterways. We've been too cheap for too long, up our rates by a good amount (particularly on richer properties) and then provide some decent social services. Invest in affordable housing. And the consultation document thing looks so much better than the disgrace last time, it is readable and high quality (I hope this is because you sacked whoever made the last embarrassing one). But why does the form use different option words than the document?

Office Use Only: 47 -A

Submission No: 1179 George Moffat

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Postcard submission

We need it now !!!!!!!!!!

Office Use Only: 48 -A

Submission No: 1180 Henry Moffat

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Postcard submission

We need this hub like asap!! It will be great for the community!!

Office Use Only: 49 -A

Submission No: 1181 Manuel Luque

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Postcard submission

Office Use Only: 2712

Submission No: 1182 Anne Julian

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Vital infrastructure requirement, we cannot allow sewer into our sea anymore either

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

Introduce water meters but those who can afford to will still over use their appropriate quotation ie gor swimming pools. Please require own storage tanks on all lifestyle properties immediately, we are we funding that extra water. It should be mandatory for sale lifestyle blocks to be self sufficient for all outside of primary dwelling water use. Subsidies for residential water tanks for garden and vehicle washing, this should become our normal management of water use

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

Great gor local mental wellness family time. Great local and national tourism opportunities and economy, allow option gor commuters from Waitara to New Plymouth

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

We are doing ok here keep momentum without sacrifices elsewhere

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

This is becoming essential for traffic flows, community participation. Part ofvdhst makes us a great place to live. For the participation and wellbeing of our youth.

What else?

We cannot please everyone, we cannot pay for everything. Build a solid foundation of the basis get it started.

Office Use Only: 2714

Submission No: 1183 Robert Oliver

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Clearly a priority but needs to be fixed over an extended period of time so the cost is spread over a generation of ratepayers and also at some time in the future it doesn't need fixing all at one time again which could happen if all fixed now in a short period.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

It would still be very helpful to know precisely why we have high water usage compared to other cities. This would help in making a decision as to what level of response is required.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

Waitara has survived to date so why the sudden urgency. However could lookat some prioritys with option 2

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

1607

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Surely the Council already has a replacement plan with funding already in place (i.e. depreciation allowance in accounts) for its vehicles The extra cost of those vehicles can be offset with the reduced running costs. We already have extensive parks and walkways with trees as well as the nearby national park around Mt Taranaki. It will not serve anybody to have more areas. If we want trees for climate change then use commercial trees (eg pine)so at least there is a return.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

It needs to be very clear that the sports organisations and users contribute a significant amount towards the total cost, not just the ratepayer.

Office Use Only: 2715

Submission No: 1184 Tracy Prier

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

There are more important uses for funding

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

There is NO climate emergency, it is a fabrication and a TOTAL red-herring and UTTER waste of finances!

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Ratepayers are ALREADY paying for the stadium...which many residents get NO use from so the LAST thing we need is for our council to waste MORE ratepayer money. Let those who want to use it pay for it!

What else?

Time for councils to get back to basics and STOP wasting money on white-elephants and grandiose follies!.

Office Use Only: 2718

Submission No: 1185 Benjamin Honeyfield

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

What else?

Increase the support for electrical vehicles, so people may buy them over petrol cars and therefore make ess noise at night and decrease the amount of pollution

Office Use Only: 2719

Submission No: 1186 Lisa Hamilton

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Comments

I do agree with water meters/saving water. However, I believe you should retain a base rate charge (a fixed supply charge - as minimal as is possible to still support water treatment, infrastructure upgrades, water conservation initiatives) in conjunction with a set water use rate per household that does not incur a charge. A volumetric charge should only be added to the household bill IF they go over that set water use rate. This would encourage people to make efforts to lower their usage so not to incur anything above the set council rates which includes a base water rate (much like it currently does). This also means that low income households do not forgo using water they need for hygiene and healthy diets in order to avoid spending any money on water as long as they use only up to the maximum 'free' water rate allowed for their household. We all know that, when money is tight, you go to extremes to claw in what you can, even when it means giving up the healthy things eg. fruit/vegies, and water will just become apart of this extreme saving mechanism. Any 'benefit' set up to counteract this will never reach all that it affects as we know from other benefits/social funds. This way the council can get all the useful information they need from the water meters, get income from high volume users, encourage water saving to dramatically cut splurging, promote leak repairs, unite the population in reducing water wastage, whilst still supporting lower income households. I think Caterton District Council may do the charge out only above a certain cubic metres used. Another big thing the Council needs to put in place when improving the infrastructure is through improving WATER COLLECTION AND STORAGE. How many times do we have extreme rain events which could be filling up reservoirs only to go into water restrictions a few weeks later because all the water has been lost out of the water sources. I adhere to water restrictions, even going so far as to always have water collection bowls outside in case of rain and even one in my shower so the garden can get at least a bit of water during these times but I often hear others state that they don't adhere because of the amount of rain we got weeks before and if the council can't even sort out a way of harnessing that why should they adhere to council restrictions. Also, make greywater/rain water collection tanks compulsory in new builds - they do not have to be huge but would prove invaluable in any Civil Emergency if water is cut off, as well as cutting the use on main supplies under shortages/restrictions because it can be used for outside use eq. watering gardens. To support this, existing builds could be offered discounts on water tanks to retrofit onto a property. I believe Wellington Regional Council offers something like this. Again, the tanks could range in size depending on available space.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

FLUORIDATE OUR DRINKING-WATER AGAIN!!!

Office Use Only: 2720

Submission No: 1187 Diane Doehring

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

Too much already spent on sport assets. Not all the community benefits from sport infrastructure.

Office Use Only: 2721

Submission No: 1188 Viv Standen

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 2722

Submission No: 1189 Terry Duynhoven

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

The longer left the worse it will get.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Ageing population. Important to keep folks moving. Relatively flat walkway great

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

It is more important now than every before to gets kids motivated into sport. This gives life long interest and possible involvement. Without sport kids will just sit on devices, ipad's and phones etc

Office Use Only: 2723

Submission No: 1190 Tory Dryden

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 2728

Submission No: 1191 Becks Paris

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 2731

Submission No: 1192 Andrew Heal

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Start the new sports hub now. The grandfather rights of professional rugby, horse racing and golf have enabled these sports to leverage numerous opportunities in the past. Other sports such as basketball, volleyball, netball, hockey and athletics need greater opportunity. We need to be investing facilities that encourage and allow as wider cross section of the community as possible to participate in sport. Court sports have a far greater appeal for female participants and are easier to play in social teams.

What else?

Close the race course, sell some of the land for high density Kiwibuild type housing. Use the funds for the sports hub, create urban landscape like Hagley Park in Christchurch, with trees, space to walk & run, space for sport & recreation every day of the year.

Office Use Only: 2735

Submission No: 1193 Judith Lamb

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Of utmost importance.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Fix water infrastructure before putting in water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Until our water issues are fixed

Office Use Only: 2736

Submission No: 1194 Dave Perry

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

prioritize and get underway - aging infrastructure needs to be addressed now

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

this is essential to build on attractiveness of New Plymouth as a desirable place to live and regional / national tourism destination

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

the sooner the better. this is well overdue and critical to the health and well being of our population for current and future generations. this is also the driver for community sport - adults to return to sport and stay active, participation and enjoy the benefits of sport - not just for kids. at present there are few opportunities at the moment to have business house type sport and this project will enable social and low level community sport for all.

Office Use Only: 2737

Submission No: 1195 L Fenerty

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

You have stated there has been underinvestment for many years, this is the councils issue don't expect ratepayers to pay for your mistakes

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Comments

Charge Waitara ratepayers appropriately as they are the ones benefiting. Move the houses rather than wreck the environment

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

You know the long term damage a electric car causes vs a petrol car? A whole fleet of cars that contribute to lithium mining and battery's that cannot be recycled?

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

Given the challenges we have faced in the last year with Covid it would be prudent to spend any money on things that will benefit the community and lessen debt on rate payers

Office Use Only: 2739

Submission No: 1196 Luke Leylander

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Comments

Look at how the current system is working as it is my understanding that the system that is used now is very agressive and increases wear on the infustructer

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 2740

Submission No: 1197 Nicky Perry

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Comments

Clearly if there's a broken piece of public infrastructure it needs to be fixed - esp. if it's leaking water!

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Keep dogs on leads!! Enforce regularly please!

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

ASAP for our community please!!!!

Office Use Only: 2741

Submission No: 1198 Olivia Perry

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Saving water and water meters

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

i feel like this multi sports hub would really benefit our community and i feel, as a sport mad student, that having all of the sports facilities in one place and having a vast variety of sports on offer.

Office Use Only: 2746

Submission No: 1199 Hamish Perry

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Saving water and water meters

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 2754

Submission No: 1200 Matthew Cathcart

Organisation:

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Saving water and water meters

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.